
     With West Virginia’s progress in re-openings, the Shenandoah Valley Insulator show, hosted 
by the Chesapeake Bay Insulator Club will be happening as planned on Saturday, August 8, 
2020! Please be aware that all attendees are expected to practice social distancing as able. 
 
    The goal of the CBIC and the show host is to create the safest environment possible...but 
please be advised that attendance is at your own risk!  To afford a pleasant experience and to 
accomplish the goal, the understanding and cooperation of all attendees will be a necessity.  The 
show hosts will adhere to CDC, state and local guidance and mandates, and, as the venue is 
being held indoors, we ask that all attendees be cognizant of such, and to be respectful towards 
fellow collectors by sanitizing hands frequently, wearing proper face coverings, and respecting 
social distancing. 
 
    Due to strict food handling guidelines that would be difficult for us to adhere to, there will be no 
food service provided at this year's venue during setup or lunch.  Dealers and attendees should 
plan on bringing their own consumables as well as personal hand sanitizer.  While we will not 
have coffee, donuts, or lunch available this year, Scout Troop 13 does plan to have water and 
canned refreshments along with bagged snackies and meat sticks available to assist their 
fundraising as much as possible.  There are several fast food services and restaurants within 
several miles of the show location for those wishing to venture to, and directions to such can be 
provided at the show. Show staff can watch your sales tables while you are out. 
 
    We hope to see you and provide you with an opportunity to add to your collection!  Please...if 
you are ill, have a temperature or have recently been around others who may have been 
ill...follow CDC guidelines and stay home, for the well-being of all. 
 
    We will have a container to put your contact information in, if you desire.  This will be used for 
the door prize drawings. Please bring your mailed post card, a business card, or a small note 
filled out in advance with desired contact information. This avoids everyone picking up and using 
the same pen, but still gives us a way to contact you with future club meeting/event information. 
One bright spot this year is the likelihood that we will have “flushables” on our side of the tracks.  
The roundhouse restrooms are expected to be done by the end of July. 
 
     We will update the show status, as necessary, should current pandemic or other 
circumstances affect our show date.  Any questions can be directed to Jeff Hollis at 304-671-
5359 or redoak1953@gmail.com.   Please refer to the ICON Show Listing page for details about 
the show venue. 


